
 
School Age Newsletter 

October 2016 
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 We will be holding our annual 5K and Fun Run on October 15, 2016.  

More information will be sent out soon.   

 We are currently running a detergent fundraiser to raise funds for our 

center. We are selling five gallon tubs of laundry detergent for $45. A pump 

is included with the tub for easy use. If you wish to purchase a tub or have 

any other questions, feel free to talk to Teresa. 

 With autumn officially upon us, it is only a matter of time before the 

cold weather sets in. Please be sure to check and make sure any spare 

clothing your child(ren) have in the classroom are weather appropriate.  

 

Dates to Remember: 

 

 Public School has no school on Oct 3
rd

  

 Public School had an early out on Oct 20
th
 and no school on Oct 21

st
  

 Holy Cross has an early out on Oct 27
th

 and no school Oct 28
th
 

 

 Fun Run is on Sat, Oct. 15
th

 and Sun, Oct. 16
th

  

 

 

 

 

Thanks!  

Mr. Steffen 

Mrs. Keshia 


